From: Ewen Macdonell <Ewen.Macdonell@fcbcjv.co.uk>
Date: 1 August 2014 13:16
Subject: Forthcoming works on the B981
To: "kingw59@yahoo.com" <'kingw59@yahoo.com'>, "shauna.callaghan@hotmail.co.uk" <'shauna.callaghan@hotmail.co.uk'>, "w.morrisongs@googlemail.com" <'w.morrisongs@googlemail.com'>, "Scooter54@btinternet.com" <'Scooter54@btinternet.com'>, "Tony.rogers@fife.pnn.police.uk" <'Tony.rogers@fife.pnn.police.uk'>, "lin.collis@gmail.com" <'lin.collis@gmail.com'>, "Tony.Rogers@scotland.pnn.police.uk" <Tony.Rogers@scotland.pnn.police.uk>, "reservations@queensferryfifehotel.co.uk" <reservations@queensferryfifehotel.co.uk>, "info@deepseaworld.co.uk" <info@deepseaworld.co.uk>


 
Dear All,
 
We write to inform you of forthcoming roadworks on the B981, the road to North Queensferry.
On Monday 18th August 2014 we will be installing temporary traffic management (temporary traffic lights), which will be in operation 24/7,  to enable us to construct the tie-in of our realigned B981 and the existing road at St Margaret’s Lodge.
Overall, we expect the work to take approximately two months to complete.
In September, we will have completed construction of half the carriageway at the tie-in and we will divert traffic onto the new road. Then we will construct the second half of the tie-in followed by removal of the temporary traffic lights.
Inevitably the presence of traffic lights will add to journey times and we apologise for this but please be assured that we will make every effort to complete these works in as short a time as possible.
 

